

## PRINCIPAL'S PAGE

Feb. 6, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians:

During these winter months please keep safety in mind during drop off. Please do not use the alley as a path in for drop off. Please drive slowly and watch for students and parents walking in the parking lot. Help us keep our students safe!

In the same theme, I would like to share a poem written by one of our fabulous Third Graders. It is about helping each other and shows the terrific progress Third Grade is making in developing writing.

## Helping Others By Victoria

We should help.

Create a march like Martin Luther King Jr. did to create peace between black and white people. We should help.

Rise above the flood of sins like Noah's ark rose above the stormy sea.

We should help.

Free people from slavery and wrong doing like Moses did, and show them the way to freedom and to do what is right.

We should help.

Feed as many people as the stars in the sky just like Abraham was promised as many children as the stars in the sky.

We should help.

Registration continues for the 2019/20 School Year. We are already planning for a great year ahead and look forward to you being a part of it. Keep your eyes open for information about an automatic withdrawal option for tuition payments for the 2019/20 school year. We are working with FACTS a tuition management agency for the 2019/2020 school year. If you have any questions or would like to meet to discuss the year ahead, please reach out to me at (708) 453-8234 or at sklich@stcelestineschool.org

Please also note that there is no school Friday, Feb. 8.

With Blessings and Gratitude,

Sheila M. Klich Principal